June 17, 2014

In memoriam Warren Scharf

We regret to report the death of longtime Cleveland Chapter
member Warren Scharf.

Baldwin Wallace University has issued the following statement:

Dr. Warren Scharf, 84, director of the Baldwin Wallace
University Conservatory of Music from 1967-1984, died June 11
from complications following heart surgery. The affable professor
was credited with sustaining and building upon the BW
Conservatory's proud heritage and commitment to excellence
while introducing programs to expand accessibility to classical
music and music education to a broader audience. Read more

The following statement appeared today in
ClevelandClassical.com:

Warren Scharf Warren Scharf, director of the Baldwin Wallace Conservatory
from 1967-1984 and co-director of music at Old Stone Church
with his wife, Margaret Rickerd Scharf, from 1969-1999, died on

June 11 of complications following open heart surgery. A memorial service will be held onSaturday,
June 21 at 11:00 am at Berea United Methodist Church. Singers are invited to join a choir conducted
by Allie Laurie to sing an anthem during the service. E-mail organist Nicole Keller if you wish to
participate.

Nicole Keller, former student and longtime colleague of the Scharfs, has also made available the
following information:

In lieu of flowers, the family has established a fund to help cover the medical costs associated with
Maggie's ongoing care and Warren's funeral service. If you would like to make a contribution, please
visit any US Bank location (Please make checks payable to the "Warren and Margaret Scharf
Fund").

The Cleveland Chapter of The American Guild of Organists extends its sincere sympathy to the
Scharf family and to their many colleagues and friends.


http://clevelandclassical.com/
http://www.bw.edu/news/warren-scharf/
mailto:nicole@thekellers.cc
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About These Updates

Each week on Thursday, we
publish this email newsletter to
help you stay informed about
activities and programs of the
Cleveland AGO Chapter.

Questions or comments? Please

let us know:
admin@agocleveland.org.
Have a news item for a future
issue? Send to:
newsletter@agocleveland.org
The deadline each week is
Tuesday at 5 PM for Thursday
publication.

Contact Us

American Guild of Organists
Cleveland Chapter

21600 Shaker Blvd

Shaker Heights, Ohio 44122
216-751-2320

About Us

The purpose of the American Guild
of Organists is to promote the
organ in its historic and evolving
roles, to encourage excellence in
the performance of organ and
choral music, and to provide a
forum for mutual support,
inspiration, education, and
certification of Guild members.
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